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This deliverable is a Web site, currently located at: 
 
 http://cruweb1.cru.uea.ac.uk/~tomh/ensemblespublic/index.html 
 
It consists of two sets of Web pages: 

• One set is a public description of ENSEMBLES designed for non-climate scientists 
• The other presents an explanation of climate change designed for non-scientific 

visitors 
Between them, these sets of pages fulfill the objectives of M8.3, M8.4, and D8.4 
 
The above Web site is temporary, and is designed to make it easy to implement large changes 
in structure and content. A screen capture of the opening screen is shown below. 
 

 
 
As content is contributed by ENSEMBLES partners, the menu items will be completed until 
there is sufficient material to present to the public. Then, the site will be transferred to a more 
attractive, professional presentation which will form the basis of the finished Web site. 
 
The screen captures on the next page show artwork for a couple of sample pages for the 
finished site. CSS code has been written to convert the artwork into working Web pages. 
 
An initial list of ENSEMBLES Work Package leaders has been contacted via email, inviting 
them to contribute content. This will be an ongoing process over the next few months, 
particularly. It is anticipated that the public version of the site will be ready by month 40, but 
this is dependent on a regular flow of contributions and comment. 
 
Tom Holt (UEA) will continue to maintain and update the site on a no costs basis until the 
end of the project at least. 
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